
 Braxton Smith Memorial 
Playground Dedication Service 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday May 12th, 2018, 12 Noon 
100 Matheson Park Avenue 

Taylorsville, NC 28681 
Shelter 1 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome  Mayor George Holleman 
 
Invocation Reverend Conley Matlock 
  
Plaque Presentation Mayor & Council 
 
Comments The Smith Family 
 
Ribbon Cutting   
 
Refreshments Shiver Shack Snow Cones 
 Sponsored by the Town of Taylorsville 
 

 
 
 

The Mayor and Town Council extend their deepest 
appreciation to the Smith Family.  The playset and 
merry-go-round provided in memory of Braxton will 

provide many children the joy of play and happiness.  
We struggled with finding words to convey our 

collective observations regarding this kind gesture by 
Tommy and Teresa Smith so we thought that a prayer 

would more than fill our need. 
 
 
 

God grant me the 
SERENITY 

To accept the things 
I cannot change 

COURAGE 
To change 

The things I can and 
WISDOM 
To know 

The difference 
 

Prayer by Reinhold Niebuhr 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully, Mayor George Holleman, Mayor Pro Tem 
Kenny Poole, Town Council Ronnie Robinette, Edd Elliott, 
and Jack Lerner 
 
 


